
North Beckton News 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
Welcome to the last newsletter of the year! 

This is our final newsletter of the year. It was lovely to see so many of you at our sports days and 
I hope to see you all next week for our end of year assemblies. We are in the process of planning 
more in-school events for the next academic year where there will be more opportunities for 
you to come into school and celebrate your child’s learning and progress. 

I would like to use this opportunity to thank you all for your support this year and look forward 
to us continuing with our strong partnership in the next academic year. 

Please note, children are expected to keep coming to school up until Friday 21st July when we 
will finish at 1.30pm; any absences ahead of this time would only be authorised if due to medi-
cal reasons and the correct evidence shared with our attendance manager. 

Best Wishes,   

Mrs Kettory 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

 

   DAY 4 US: ASPIRATIONS  

We spent our Day 4 Us last week thinking and learning about 

different types of jobs and the skills we would need in order to be 

successful in those careers. 

 
 

MONDAY IS A NON-UNIFORM DAY FOR  

EVERYONE EXCEPT YEAR 5 WHO WILL HAVE 

THEIR PARTY ON TUESDAY 

Year 6 Leavers Prom 

We are so proud of our Year 6’s and their fantastic SATs results! They will be sorely missed but 

I’m sure they will continue to thrive at their new schools. 

 

 

 

A big thank you to all the staff who organised, decorated and danced the night away with our year 6’s to give 

them a deserving send off! 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fpbs.twimg.com%2Fprofile_images%2F960428228761604096%2F_zJhL0_j_400x400.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2Fsportrelief&docid=WPXsSVufmAd2JM&tbnid=ZbC6vS6TXl6uwM%3A&vet=10ahUKEwjAlemd24naAhXD8RQKH


Please talk through the weekly lunch menu with your child/ren to help them select suitable meal choices.  Next week we 

will be serving Week  1 of the menu (available on to view on our school website: https://

www.northbeckton.newham.sch.uk/) 

 
Attendance Winners This Week 

Class with the highest attendance : 

KS1: 2T 

KS2: 6K 

Perfect Punctuality – 6M 

Key Dates for your Diary 

Thursday 13th September—Last Day for Clubs 

Monday 17th July– Class Assembly Year 5 at 

9:00am 

Monday 17th July– Class parties from 1:15pm 

(Reception, Year 1,2,3,4,&6)  

Tuesday 18th July  - Year 5 Class parties from 

1:15pm  

Tuesday 18th July  - Class Assemblies Year 2 

9:00am & Year 4 at 2:45 

Wednesday 19th July  - Class Assemblies        Re-

ception 9:00am & Year 3 at 2:45 

Thursday 20th July  - Class Assemblies Year 1 

9:00am & Year 6 at 2:30 

Thursday 20th July  - Last Day for 6 O’clock Club 

Friday 21st July—1:30 Finish (Last Day) 

Wednesday 6th September =  

Uniform 

Please can you ensure your child is back in full 

school uniform in September including the cor-

rect PE kit. 

It is advisable to order these before the end of 

August as the company always state that this is 

their busiest time which results in delays. 

https://www.mapac.com/education/parents/

uniform/northbecktonprimaryschoole65x 

Google “mapac North Beckton” to find the 

online link to the retailer. 

Staff changes 

As is the case at the end of any school year, we 

have a number of staff who are leaving North 

Beckton for new adventures. It has been a difficult 

couple of years in schools and some staff have de-

cided this is the right time to experience different 

things. I would like to use this opportunity to 

thank the following staff for their hard work and 

commitment over the time they have worked at 

North Beckton: 

Miss Goldsmith, Miss Kurup, Miss Majo, Mr Shaw 

Ms Wilkins (Lunchtime supervisor)  

& Miss Ahmed (Office Support) 

Along with this, a new year also means new staff 

so I would like to welcome Miss Kniec (Year 3) 

who will be joining us in September. 

School starts back for children on  Wednesday 

6th September.  Please ensure you are back 

from any        holiday by this date so that your 

child doesn’t miss the important start to a new 

year. 

Morning: 8.40am—8.50am. The children will be 

having reading time during this soft start. The 

gates will close at 8.50am prompt. 

After school: 3.20pm.  If your child is collected 

after 3:30 they will get a late mark.  

After school clubs will run from 3.20—4.20pm 

Key Dates for your Diary 

Thursday 13th September—Last Day for Clubs 

Monday 17th July– Class Assembly Year 5 at 

9:00am 

Monday 17th July– Class parties from 1:15pm 

(Reception, Year 1,2,3,4,&6)  

Tuesday 18th July  - Year 5 Class parties from 

1:15pm  

Tuesday 18th July  - Class Assemblies Year 2 

9:00am & Year 4 at 2:45 

Wednesday 19th July  - Class Assemblies        Re-

ception 9:00am & Year 3 at 2:45 

Thursday 20th July  - Class Assemblies Year 1 

9:00am & Year 6 at 2:30 

Thursday 20th July  - Last Day for 6 O’clock Club 

Friday 21st July—1:30 Finish (Last Day) 



Please support you children in completing their summer Reading challenge by     

encouraging them to read daily and taking them to visit their local library. 



         
         
         
         
         
    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

Your child has joined the Summer Reading Challenge and has borrowed some books from the 
library. When your child has finished their books, please take your child back to the library to re-
turn their books. 

 

Your child will receive stickers and prizes as rewards for their reading and a medal when they 
have read and returned six books. If your child completes the Challenge they will be presented 
with a certificate in a whole school assembly in the autumn term. 

 

This is a wonderful opportunity for you and your child to visit the library this summer, and each 
library has lots of fantastic free events to enjoy. 

 

There is also a prize for the school who has the highest number of children who finish the Chal-
lenge by reading six books or more. Our school would love to win, but we need your help. 

 

 You can return books and take part in the Summer Reading Challenge at any Newham library. If 
you have lost the books or your child’s library card, call into your local library and let them 
know, they will be more than happy to help. 

 

We look forward to hearing all about the reading adventures your child has had over the sum-
mer when we come back in September. 

 


